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 Justice Randy J. Holland of the Delaware Supreme Court has been  
 
invited by Justice Sandra Day O’Connor and Justice Stephen Breyer to be a  
 
discussion leader at a Conference on the State of the Judiciary:  Fair and  
 
Independent Courts.  In addition to Justices O’Connor and Breyer, speakers  
 
include Chief Justice John Roberts and Attorney General Alberto Gonzales.   
 
The purpose of the Conference is to gather suggestions from invited national  
 
leaders in the business, media, education and non-profit sectors for  
 
improving the administration of justice in both federal and state courts.  The  
 
conference is on September 28 and 29, 2006 at the Georgetown University  
 
Law Center in Washington, DC and is co-sponsored by the American Law  
 
Institute. 
 
 
 

For further information, please contact  
Stephen D. Taylor, Court Administrator 

at 302-577-8742 


